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Patient messaging for general practice reception staff 
 
 
 

• MyMedicare registration is voluntary and free. 
 

• You can still be a patient at this practice without being registered. 
 

• If you do register at this practice, you may be entitled to longer phone or video (telehealth) 
consultations that are funded by Medicare. 

 

• Registration will also help the practice to deliver health care services that better meets 
your needs, including services provided by practice nurses and allied health professionals. 

 

• You don’t have to see a practice nurse or allied health professional if you would prefer to 
see your GP. 

 

• You can still see another GP at another practice should you wish but you won’t be able to 
access the longer (Medicare-funded) telehealth consultations. 

 

• We can provide you with a form to register with a GP at this practice. 
 

• Patient registration will be available from 1 October 2023 to Australians with a Medicare 
card or Department of Veterans’ Affairs (DVA) Veteran Card. Patients will be able to 
register at this practice or online through their Medicare Online Account.  
 

 
 
 
 
       

 

 


